
Sponsored By: 

Medina County Invasive  

Species Buy-Back Program 

 

DOWN WITH THE CALLERY PEAR! 

 

Now accepting photo submissions of the removal of Callery pear 

or other invasive species in exchange for a native tree or shrub  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scan QR code or  
visit medinaswcd.org to learn more! 


